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Outlook

Happy New Year from Senator Liston

From State Senator Beth Liston <Liston@ohiosenate.gov>
Date Tue 1/21/2025 1:51 PM
To Merisa Bowers <merisa.bowers@gahanna.gov>

Dear Council President Merisa Bowers,
 
Hello and Happy New Year! I wanted to reach out as your new State Senator for
Ohio’s 16th District, which includes the city you serve.
 
My office is here to be a resource for you and your residents. If any members of your
community need assistance contacting a state agency, receiving public assistance or
benefits, or sharing their thoughts on a Statehouse issue, we are ready to help.
Additionally, you can reach out to my office to request state recognitions for
individuals, businesses, and organizations who are doing great work and inspiring
change in Ohio.
 
A little bit about me, I live in Dublin with my husband and our two children. I’ve
come to the State Senate after spending six years in the Ohio House of
Representatives. Outside of serving as your State Senator, I teach at the Ohio State
College of Medicine and work as a hospitalist caring for adults and children in the
inpatient setting.
 
If my office can be of any assistance to you or your neighbors, please don’t hesitate to
reach me at liston@ohiosenate.gov or through my office phone at 614-466-5981.
 
I look forward to working with you to help make our communities stronger for
generations to come. Thank you for all you do for your city.
 
I work for you,
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